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Circular Letter 

CR/308 
1 October 2009

 

To Administrations of Member States of the ITU 

Subject: Submission of frequency assignment/allotment notices regarding terrestrial services 
(WISFAT) 

References: 1) Resolution 906 from the World Radiocommunication Conference, Geneva, 2007 
 2) Circular Letter CR/289 dated 24 July 2008 
 3) Circular Letter CR/297 dated 20 January 2009 
 

To the Director General 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

1 The Bureau wishes to remind you that as from 1 October 2009, the Bureau no longer accepts 
notifications of frequency assignments/allotments to terrestrial services submitted via Email.  As 
explained in Circular Letter CR/297, they are to be submitted via WISFAT (Web Interface for 
Submission of Frequency Assignments for Terrestrial services).    
 
2 The link to WISFAT and related information (including video example) is available through the 
main Terrestrial Services Department web page: http://www.itu.int/ITU-R/terrestrial/index.html.  

  

 Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 Valery Timofeev 
 Director, Radiocommunication Bureau 
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